HASD OPEN REGISTRATION

The Hazleton Area School District will be holding another Open Registration Day for all new
kindergarten through 12 th grade students, transferring parochial/private school students, or
students who have transferred out and are returning to the district for the 2014-2015 school year.
There is no need to call for an appointment.

Registration will be held in the cafeteria of the Hazleton Area Career Center on the following
date and time:

Date: July 8th, 2014
Time: 7:30 am — 2:00 pm

Parents/Guardians are reminded that the following steps need to be completed and they must
bring ALL REQUIRED DOCUMENTATION with them to registration:

1. All new students to the district MUST register online first. The URL to register
is http://registration.hasdk12.org

2. Bring the following REQUIRED documentation to the open registration:

¢ Three (3) different proofs of current address
¢  Proof of Child’s Age
¢ Student Immunization Record

3. The following other optional documentation can be provided:

¢ [EP (Individualized Educational Plan)
e 504 Plan
® Most recent report card/transcript

Students CANNOT be registered without the required materials.

If the student is bilingual or a non-English speaker, they must accompany the parent/guardian for
ESL testing, otherwise, the student does not need to attend the registration.

Questions may be directed to the child accounting department of the HASD at 570-459-3111
extensions 3153 or 3281.



